
Attn; NSW State Planner Tim Green. 

 

I have read an article which appeared in the Sydney Morning Herald on Thursday 11 March and 

object to the proposed Sydney Trains commercial advertising signs in Sussex Street and elsewhere in 

the city. 

The proposed commercial advertising signs would: 

 

·         clutter the streetscape with Las Vegas style commercial advertising 

·         poison the main pedestrian entrance to Barangaroo and anywhere else they appear 

·         adversely impact on the adjacent State Heritage listed Sussex Hotel building 

·         be just 7 metres from a residential apartment in the same building envelope as the Sussex 

Hotel 

·         destroy the aesthetic lines of the bridge itself 

·         be disrespectful of the original indigenous inhabitants of this area  

If Sydney Trains are attempting to justify this, as part of the Rail Corridor, the lack of any trains in 

Sussex Street should be evidence enough of the absurdity of this argument!  

 


